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Response to the Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

I request that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons.

I fully support the new proposed development on the scrub land between Inchgarth

Road and North Deeside Road for the following reasons.

It is accepted that many of the roads around Cults are no longer fit for the use they are getting. In particular are the roads connecting North Deeside Road and

Inchgarth Road namely: Pitfodels Station Road and Westerton Road - narrow roads with narrow pavements and blind topped bridges. Very dangerous for all who

use them. A proper road with proper pavements and room for a cycle path is the answer.

The significantly improved access for disabled onto the Deeside Way is a huge boost.

What better idea than to provide suitable homes for those in their retirement. There are plenty developments accommodating couples and families going up in the

area but nothing that I am aware of filling this gap by way of a village-style with amenities.
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